
Best Choice Save A Label!!  Fundraiser for Audubon County 4-H Program 

The Save-A-Label program is an extremely successful program, which helps non-profit 

organizations raise money.  Currently, there are over 11,000 non-profit groups.  

The Audubon County 4-H Program is asking for your help.  For every 1,000 UPC labels collected, 

the 4-H program will receive $30. Simply cut the UPC label from any Best Choice product, drop 

them off at the drop of box at Audubon Foods or bring to the Extension Office.  Audubon Foods 

carries Best Choice products. 

Proceeds will be used to pay part of the 4-H Enrollment Fee for every Audubon County 4-Her 

and provide scholarships for graduating seniors. 

To learn more about the Audubon County 4-H Program, contact Tonya Vetter, Program 

Coordinator, at the Extension Office 563-4239. 

 

 


